
Following a number of years successfully delivering
Macular services via our mobile services, we are
thrilled to announce our new permanent eye care
facility has opened in the heart of Bamber Bridge,
just three miles from Preston. 

Run by a skilled ophthalmology team, the Practice
Plus Group Ophthalmology treatment centre, will
replace its former mobile eye unit situated in B&Q
car park, Craven Drive, Preston, which has served
the local community and surrounding areas for
seven years – freeing up the mobile unit to cover a
broader area and give greater access to eye
treatments to people in neighbouring communities.

The new high-specification clinic at Bamber Bridge
incorporates a welcoming reception area, waiting
room, assessment suites and treatment rooms in
which patients receive the sight-stabilising injections
required for AMD treatment. 

Caroline McHugh Service Director for
Ophthalmology, says: “We aim to offer patients the
very best in ophthalmic care and we continue to
deliver excellent outcomes.  Our new permanent
treatment centre will be a central hub for people of
Bamber Bridge and surrounding areas and brings
with it a skilled team of eye-specialists and boasts
lower waiting times and a one stop diagnosis and
treatment approach".
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Practice Plus Group Ophthalmology, Unit 10, Cotton Mill Road,
Bamber Bridge, Preston, PR5 6LF

Our services include
Wet Macular Degeneration (WAMD)
Diabetic Macular Oedema (DMO)
Vein Occlusions (VO)
Neovascular membranes associated with
myopia (Myopic CNVM)

How to refer
You can refer your patients into our services
using:

Opera OPHTHALMOLOGY - MACULAR
RAS (SC) - 7999704
E-RS OPHTHALMOLOGY - MACULAR
RAS -7997103

For more information, please contact
our Business Development Manager:
Rohman.Ali@practiceplusgroup.com
07587 645291


